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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2016-03-15-049
TO : QUEZON CITY, MANILA, RIZAL, CENTRAL TAGALOG, SOUTHERN
TAGALOG & CENTRAL LUZON COMPONENT SOCIETY PRESIDENTS
AND SPECIALTY DIVISION PRESIDENTS

SUBJECT OWL@PMA WORKSHOP

Dear Doctors,
Warmest Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association!

The Philippine Medical Association will be conducting a workshop on the OWL@PMA.
Important matters will be discussed which includes your registration at the OWL@PMA,
concerns on the administration of the website and other matters relevant to your societies.
Discusions will be handled by Dr. Ferdinand D. Miranda. This will be held at the PMA
Auditorium, North Avenue, Quezon City on April 6, 2016 from 01:30PM to 05:00PM.

We are inviting all the Presidents and include your CME Chairman or IT Personnel of your
society. Please bring your laptop.

Please confirm your attendance to PMA Secretariat at Mobile Numbers: +639 18 923 4732,
+639 22 850 9045 ; Landline: (02) 929-6366, (02) 929-7361 ; or through email at:
philmedas@vahoo.com. Kindly look for Jep Paguio (PMA IT).

Thank You!

Best Regards,

MARIANNE L. ORDONEZ-DOBLES, M.D.
Secretary General

Noted By:

MARIA MINERVA P. CALIMAG, M.D.
President




